
GARY RICHARD SCEIOENER 
400 W. FRANKLIN, APT. 2 
MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 

55405 

Thomas F. Conley, Chief 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Office 
U.S. Army Intelligence and Security Command 
Fort Meade, Maryland 

20755 

Re: Your letter to me of March 27, 1978 

Dear Mr. Conley: 

March 30, 1978 

Many thanks for your prompt reply to my letter. You seem 
to be somewhat more efficient than the CIA. It took them about 
1 1/2 yrs. to send the request to you. Yours is probably the 
quickest response I have ever had from a U.S. government 
agency. 

I would like to know which document or documents you 
refer to in your letter. The CIA's letter to me of Oct. 27, 
1976 cites two: 

1, Memorandum, 14 February 1969 

2. Dispatch, 11 April, 1969 

Thanks again for your prompt assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Schoener 


